
From: Colatrella, Lynne <LColatrella@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 11:03 AM 
To: Capp, Lesley <LCapp@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Murray, Kevin <KMurray@StamfordCT.gov>; Meyer, Lauren <LMeyer@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: agenda in June 

 
Hi Lesley,  
 
We have a small issue with the plaque for Susan Nabel and the new sculpture that was 
installed in her honor at Chestnut Hill. The family who donated the plaque does not want 
us to include her dedication. We would like to place the plaque on a series of rocks that 
are in front of the piece. 
  
Kevin has informed me that I need permission from the commission to do that.  
 
Please see attached picture. 
 
Thanks,  
Lynne  
Chair Arts and Culture 
 


